
Pi Day!
U n d e r g r a d u a t e M a t h C l u b

C O R N E L L U N I V E R S I T Y

This Thursday, March 14th, at 1:59pm in the 5th floor math

lounge (Malott 532), the math department will be having our

Pi Day festivities. Please join the undergraduate math club for

pie and the AWM for tea! There will also be a pi(e) eating

competition for who can eat the most pie in 3 minutes and 14

seconds! Hope to see you there!

MAR 14 at 1:59pm
Malott 532 ? Refreshments


